
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 96.00% 

Sycamores – 91.38% 

Poplars – 85.67% 

Maples – 95.76% 

Elms – 97.06% 

Hawthorns – 96.25% 

Chestnuts – 99.41% 

Well done to Mrs Teer’s Chestnuts 

again this week – 2 weeks in a row.  

Class News 

Seedlings – This week we have revisited shape and have 

enjoyed lots of games to help us – super effort Seedlings! 

Saplings – This week we have enjoyed learning all about the 

story ‘The Runaway Iceberg.’ 

Sycamores – Sycamores have continued with decision in 

Numeracy and we have written some amazing non-

chronological reports about giraffes.  

Poplars – This week we have been superstars sorting data – 

well done all!  

Maples – In Maths this week, Maple class have been 

measuring capacity and volume.  

Elms – This week we have written some fantastic newspaper 

articles on minerals around the world.  

Hawthorns – This week, for our ICT week we have learned all 

about the features of Excel, PowerPoint and Word.  

Chestnuts – A huge well done for all your hard work this 

week during your SATs.  

 

This week has brought much excitement with the announcement of 

some further trips and activities. Our Year 3 and 4 children will be 

undertaking a water sports day each at Bolam Lake and our Year 5 

children have a day trip planned to London. They’re all very excited. A 

huge well done to our Year 6 children who absolutely smashed their 

SATs tests this week; they took it all in their stride and didn’t bat an 

eyelid. I know how wonderful our children are, but it’s always nice to 

hear it from others. After her session with Miss Marshall’s Saplings class 

on Wednesday, Emily, the NUFC coach stuck her head around my door 

and told me how great they’d been. In her words: ‘This school’s just lush, 

isn’t it?’. I have to agree… Have a lovely weekend. Mr Moran. 

Well done to our Year 6! They’ve been superstars during their SATs. We’re all very proud of them! Huge well done to 

Maples on their fantastic assembly this morning. I can’t believe how much they knew about the water cycle. Well 

done! 

Our fantastic award winners this 

week! Mrs Teer couldn’t choose just 

one star so she chose the whole of 

Year 6! 


